
 CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE  
STORMWATER MANAGEMENT  

IN MELROSE PARK 
Understanding Your Drainage System

ONLINE WEBINAR 
TUESDAY, JUNE 13, 2023 | 7-8 P.M.

The Melrose Park neighborhood has experienced three extreme 
rain events (>10 inches) in the last three years, two of which 
involved historic levels of rainfall resulting in days of flooded 
streets and water in private homes. At the May 25 Melrose 
Park Homeowner’s Association meeting, many questions were 
raised about the April 12-13 Flash Flood event and why the 
neighborhood flooded. During this one-hour webinar, the City 
will provide a 30-minute presentation to help Melrose Park 
neighbors understand how their drainage system works and 
recent improvements to the drainage ditch. The rest of the time will 
be available for questions. While no drainage system in the City 
is capable of preventing impacts from a 26-inch rain event, the 
goal of this presentation is to set expectations on the level of flood 
protection the system is designed to provide, to describe the City’s 
maintenance activities related to the Melrose Park system, and to 
provide actions residents can take to help reduce the potential for 
flooding in the Melrose Park neighborhood.

STAY INFORMED
•	Register for emergency alerts  

at fortlauderdale.gov/alertftl

•	Contact our 24-Hour Customer  
Service Center at 954-828-8000

•	Monitor the City website  
fortlauderdale.gov 

•	Join us on Nextdoor 
nextdoor.com

•	Follow us on Twitter  
@FTLCityNews

•	Add us on Facebook & Instagram 
@CityofFortLauderdale

•	Get E-news delivered to your inbox  
fortlauderdale.gov/enews

To register, scan the code or  
visit ftlcity.info/mpstormwater.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.  
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